We would like to tell you all that, for us, this type of e-learning was a great experience, in particular when
the lessons were accompanied by some presentations, which were very simple and easy to understand. In
addition, as concerning the layout, tests were simple to do.

We think that the most interesting point of this type of e-learning was the one about the Redesign. In fact,
this part of the entire process, in order to achieve sustainably lives, is often forgotten. This consists in the
creation of next generation of products, which would use components, materials and resources recovered
from the previous lifecycle or previous generation of products. It has a positive impact on Circular
Economy. In addition, the unit about Reduction was very interesting, especially for that well-organised
presentation. The unit about Recycling, which is the most known argument in our everyday lives, has
become interesting too and it was also rich in knowledge, some of which were unknown. We can’t fail to
mention the last unit, the one about Reuse: in fact, we are used to throw away what we don’t need,
instead to think some possibilities of reusing the object that was going to be a waste.

Our opinions as concerning what should be better are two: the first one is about the videos and the second
one is about the site. As concerning videos, we think that they should be better if the duration of the video
will be added, in order to find the exactly minute in which something was said, so as to find it faster. As
concerning the site, all of us think that it is very slow: in fact, we need to wait about thirty seconds or one
minute in order to surf on the LOOP site. We hope that our opinions will be read.
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